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Educational Visit to Pizza Express, Cribbs Causeway – Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 
Thursday 18th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are excited to announce that we have secured a class trip to Pizza Express, free of charge, on a ‘first 
come, first served’ basis (they only offer four free bookings a month).  The children will learn about the 
ingredients that are used to create a pizza with the restaurant chef and will each make their very own pizza 
to bring back to the school for their lunch. On this day we suggest that the children only book a school 
lunch or bring a packed lunch if they do not like pizza. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the coach to the take the children to and from the restaurant, we are asking 
for a voluntary contribution of £12.70 to be paid using the Parent Pay platform.  If you have any issues in 
funding this contribution, please speak to Mr Israel or Mrs Flanagan.  There is no charge for children 
currently in receipt of benefits related Free School Meals as the cost of these children will be covered from 
the Pupil Premium allocation in the school budget. 
 
If the voluntary contributions are significantly below the cost of the trip then it may have to be cancelled 
and monies refunded. 
 
We do require some parent helpers to accompany us on this trip.  If you are able to do this, please email 
us on our class email; antarcticaclass@sgmail.org.uk. We will then contact you to confirm if we need your 
help.    
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Sell and Mrs Kelly 
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